
 

IN MEMORY OF DANIEL 

FERLAND 

June 10, 2023 

 

On June 10, 2021, we loss a long time STAR member, 

Daniel Ferland. He was an active member and friend 

to many at STAR for many years. Danny would 

attend STAR events with his son Jamie in his famous 

Modifieds 21 & 194. Danny was familiar site to see 

at Claremont Speedway. Our thoughts and prayers 

go out to the Ferland family and Danny’s memory 

will always be with us at STAR. 


